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COMING rms

SCASON

Summer ComeTr\/ Ringette - August 10th @10
Pre Season Evaluations - August 24th

Pre Season Fundraising - Dates TBD

Power Skating - Date TBD

G\/m Ringette - Dates TBD

https://www.rampregistrations.com/login?v3=ca84ace6b4

Payments Sent to: stthomasringettetreasurer@gmail.com



https://www.rampregistrations.com/login?v3=ca84ace6b4

sa,ge from your President

VWhat an incredible 2023-2024 season At the AGM held in May our St Thomas R\ngeﬁe Association became
\ncorporcrred With this incorporation comes change_ Ve are excited to move forward in a new era of R\ngeﬁe in
St Thomas. At the beg'\nn'\ng of the new season we will h‘\gh\'\ghT all of the new changes 10 the po\'\c'\es and rules.

AS your new association pres'\dem | want to start off by ThanK\ng all of our incredible volunteers from last season
Without all of your support our teams wouldnt be able 10 have had such a successful Year. | look forward to
starting the new season Know\ng we have amazing support from our families to he\p support the p\ayers.

A few new Th‘\ngs o look forward 1o in our coming season, momh\y volunteer recognition awards, feam
representative on commiittees, new equ\pmem, and a new redes\gned dr\/ lond program.

There will also be some changes to LORL (Lower Ontario Ringette League). Ve are required 1o now do preseason
evaluations. These help o ensure p\a\/ers are placed in the correct level of p\a\/ as well as help coaches to plan their
practices and development. Ve will post updates and details on our website & FB page in the sumimer with
details on dates, times and locations. Sm\/ Tuned!

AS more Jrh'\ngs start fo change with the '\mp\emenmﬂon of LORAL, we will Keep 0! updafed. as we find out.
LooK\ng forward 1o a great season a head.

Deana Buller
STRA President Looking to get a jump start on nex
stthomasringettepresident@gmail.com years volunteer hours?

Look no further, we have SUMMER
BINGO opportunities.

erested in...

Please contact our bingo director Andrew
for training and summer availability.

‘4
W@R(k / strabingorep@gmail.com

“\G) FHE E o our May Bingo
F\G“\“ SCEN/EHéIN/b volunteers Ste;cphanie/:\ C%Enig,

V/@!LJUJN]FEEREJNJG Charmaine & Ashley.

We greatly appreciate you keeping our
Are you inferested in helping out on ice, on the ARl

bench or behind the scence? We are always in 5JUNE{BINGO;SISCHEDULE!

O

need of volunteers. Please let us know if \/OU June 1- Laura & Melanie_
want 1o join us in this upcoming Season v gz-_c,g';';fyf ST



